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Report back on 
rally and strike 

 

16 February 2017 

Disability workers take on our new 
Premier over privatisation 
On Tuesday your public sector colleagues in 
disability took action against the privatisation 
of the services they provide. The decision to 
take this action was difficult for members to 
make and comes after years of genuine 
attempts by the PSA to negotiate with a 
government unwilling to listen or protect its 
own staff. 

We all know that quality conditions of 
employment are the bedrock of quality 
services, and when those services are for people 
with disabilities, it is even more paramount. 

That is why so many PSA members working in 
disability right across NSW stood up on 
Valentine’s Day and called on Premier 
Berejiklian to show some courage, have a heart 
and keep disability services public. 

Rallies go ahead through rain and 
blistering heat 
Members rallied and held meetings right across 
NSW in Albury, Tamworth, Bathurst, Lismore, 
Forster, Goulburn and Dubbo and countless 
other local actions. Here in Sydney the pouring 
rain didn’t stop more than a thousand members 
taking to the streets, completely shutting down 
King Street as we marched on Parliament 
House. 

You can see pictures from today’s rallies HERE. 
(https://www.facebook.com/PublicServiceAssociat

ionOfNsw/photos/?tab=album&album_id=120
3502616430817) 

You can see the live streaming of the rally in 
Sydney HERE. 

(https://www.facebook.com/Disability-Services-
Keep-It-Public-1276667069021634/) 

Help us fight for Public Disability 
Services 
Stand up and say NO to the privatisation of 
disability services and say YES to employee 
rights by asking colleagues, family and friends 
to write to their MP through our campaign 
website. 

To support disability workers and help our 
campaign, click HERE. 

(http://www.publicdisabilityservices.org.au/) 

Help us #keepitpublic 

Know someone who isn’t a member? 

The Government will not stop at disability 
workers; they will come for you!  A strong 
union means better outcomes for all members; 
encourage your workmates to JOIN the PSA 
today. 

(https://membership.psa.asn.au/Register) 
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